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This committee, I assume are all using electric vehicles already and have all the 

infrastructure necessary to run smoothly in their day to day lives.  They must have 

electric trucks and electric farm equipment already being used on their large farms.  It 

would only be reasonable to assume that they already know how this is to work.  How 

is Oregon going to support any transition necessary to comply with this demand of a 

change over.  Already the electric farm equipment is only good for hobby farmers', 

but it still is a challenge to really get any time or work done waiting for the charge to 

complete.  It is going to be interesting when the large cities are not getting supplies, 

inventory or anything hauled in if the trucking industry cannot afford to replace their 

trucks since they are the first to ban diesel vehicles.   

 

Is this going to be an American Made project or is it coming from China?  Does the 

US even have the components necessary to make these batteries, or is it coming 

from China? 

 

Farmers are the best stewards of the land.  They do not contaminate their crops or 

land since it has to be there to use.  You ask a Farmer to feed your country but if the 

Farmer cannot afford to operate then the farmland is sold... Probably to China. 

 

 

 


